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Mission Statement 
Based on a strong respect for individual differences, the mission of Lincoln School  

is to develop compassionate, responsible, independent, and productive citizens  

through a quality education. 
 

Discovery Statement 

We promote learning by treating each other with dignity & respect 

http://www.canoncityschools.org/lincoln
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January 1, 2020 

 
Dear Lincoln Community, 

 
Welcome to 2020!  I am very excited for the second half of our year. 

 
Traffic Update 
I want to thank Lincoln families for their patience every day at dismissal.  Here are a few reminders: 
 
• Just a reminder that the west parking lot is reserved for staff only, so that pedestrians can  travel 

safely through that area without cars backing out or turning around at dismissal time. 
• Please be respectful of where you park in the neighborhoods around the school, so as not to 

block residents’ driveways. 
• Work has begun on the east side of the campus to build a new parking lot!  Our plan is to add a 

minimum of 16 additional parking spots that will hopefully relieve a lot of the traffic congestion 
around the school each day. 

• In the pick up lane (old bus lane), please make sure you continually move your vehicle forward 
against the curb while you wait for your student.  This will help alleviate congestion on Myrtle that 
is waiting to pull in. We want to avoid large gaps between cars in that area if possible. 

 
PJ Day Voluntary Fundraiser Update 
As many of you know, one of our kindergarteners lost her father in the accident at Fremont  
Correctional Facility in December.  The Voth Family wishes to thank the Lincoln community for their 
support and generosity when we had our fundraiser PJ Day on December 20th.  The students and 
their families at Lincoln donated a total of $692.63 to help ease any financial burden on the Voth  
family during the holiday season.  It is my understanding that we had students who literally emptied 
their piggy banks and brought money in to donate.  What a great example of the compassionate folks 
who make up the Lincoln community! 

 
The Cañon City School District’s Traits & Skills 
It’s possible you’ve seen the SELF (Student Empowered Learning Framework) poster throughout the 
district or digitally on our websites or social media.  In fact, our high school now has the traits  
displayed largely on banners on an exterior wall of CCHS. The Instructional Leaders in our district 
have determined that these seven traits and seven skills are those we want to work to cultivate in our 
students.  As we approach the second half of the year, all staff will work to weave these traits and 
skills into their interactions with students while at school.  You can find out more by visiting: 

https://lincoln.canoncityschools.org/  and click on the January newsletter  
 
I hope everyone has a great start to 2020! 

 

 
Garrett Olguin, Principal 

    420 Myrtle Avenue 

    Cañon City, CO 81212 

    (719) 276-5830 

Principal – Garrett Olguin 

https://lincoln.canoncityschools.org 

https://lincoln.canoncityschools.org/

